
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 

DATE: March 22, 2021 

RE: Draft Minutes of March 12, 2021 Meeting Between Cruise 
Lines International Association Alaska, the City of Ketchikan 
and the Municipality of Skagway  

At the City Council meeting of March 18, 2021, Mayor Sivertsen and I provided 
overviews of the March 12, 2021 meeting that took place between representatives of 
Cruise Lines International Association Alaska, the City of Ketchikan and the Municipality 
of Skagway. Attached for City Council review are minutes of the meeting that 
were provided by CLIAA Senior Director of Community Relations & Public Affairs 
Lalanya Downs. I would again note that the Skagway representatives participated as 
observers only. 

AGENDA – 04/01/21 – GGMR5 

9a(5)








	apr01mr5
	AGENDA – 04/01/21 – GGMR5

	March 12, 2021 CLIA Meeting Minutes

